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COVID-19 NOTIFICATION from  
HEADACHE CENTER AT PIERCEY NEUROLOGY 

 

We know this is a challenging and confusing time.  We strive to support our 
communities and we want to reassure you that your wellbeing and safety are 

important to us.  We recognize stress levels are high in our lives and in the lives of 
the patients we serve.  Please know that we have put necessary protocols in place 
to protect patients, staff, and providers.  These protocols will change as necessary 

based on recommendations by the Oregon Health Authority (OHA) and the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). 

 
PLEASE NOTE: 

 

• The Headache Center at Piercey Neurology DOES NOT TEST for COVID-19 
Coronavirus. 
 

• Please ONLY ATTEND CLINIC IF YOU HAVE: 
o NO KNOWN EXPOSURE TO THE VIRUS 
o NO ELEVATED TEMPERATURE 
o NO RESPIRATORY SYMPTOMS 

 

• Anyone entering the building MUST WEAR A MASK AT ALL TIMES. 
 

• Only essential caregivers will be allowed to attend in-person appointments 
with the patient. 
 

• Children will not be allowed in the office. 
 

• If you have questions, please CALL our office prior to coming to your 
appointment. Our phone number is 541-207-3900.  

 

• If you have visited Headache Center at Piercey Neurology or Piercey Plaza 
and if you become infected, you are to notify our management 
immediately at 541-207-3900.   

 


